
Welcome Week 2018 

As in the previous years we had the pleasure to welcome our new MEPS students in Siegen 

and at our university, only with the difference that due to the German Reunification day the 

program took place during two instead of three days.  

Thus, the Thursday was used to officially welcome the new students parallel to the welcome 

of all the new students of the faculty. Before, the first campus rally on the Adolf-Reichwein-

Campus we enjoyed lunch together in the temporary cafeteria of this campus. In the evening 

we all met for a casual get-together in the bar Schellack. 

On Friday, we started with presentations about the regulations of the studies, and further 

information on the university and the city. Afterwards, we started again with the fun part of 

the day. So the students headed over to solve quests all around the city center. At the end of 

this game we met again in the garden of the upper castle to enjoy snacks and some 

champagne. After a quick campus rally at the lower castle, the evening was all about the 

annual ceremony. Here the new students had the opportunity to meet senior, students, 

professors and alumni of the program. 

All in all, it was a great joy to get to know the new students of our program. We wish them all 

the best for their upcoming years here in Siegen. 

For more pictures, please visit the website of the Alumni Association: 

http://www.alumni.meps.uni-siegen.de/courses/meps_annual_ceremony_2018.html?lang=de
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